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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
S5 & S6 Induction Days 
 
We are looking forward to welcoming our new S5 and S6 pupils back into school this Wednesday 31st May. 
 
To provide some clarification please see the information below on what pupils should expect over the two-day 
induction period: 
 
S5 induction will take place during periods 1-4 on Wednesday 31st May. Pupils will be taking part in some 
sports activities as part of their induction; therefore, it may be easier for them to come to school dressed in 
their PE kit for the day. Upon arriving to school pupils should remain in the canteen area where they will be 
met by the Guidance team to be registered and receive their timetables. After lunch, S5 pupils will begin 
following their new timetable for periods 5 and 6. Upon returning to school the following day, pupils will be in 
their timetabled classes and must arrive to school in full uniform. 
 
S6 pupils will start their new timetable on Wednesday 31st May and should go to their normal registration 
classes at the beginning of the school day. The S6 induction will take place on Thursday 1st June during 
periods 1-4 with pupils returning to classes after lunchtime. S6 pupils must attend school in their full school 
uniform on both days. 
 
School ties can be purchased via ParentPay and collected from the school office. 
 
If anyone has any further queries, please contact the school office on 01887 822300. 
 
Kind regards 
 
School Office 
 


